

NATIONAL FEDERATION OF WOMEN'S INSTITUTES

39 ECCLESTON STREET VICTORIA LONDON SW1W 9NT 01-730 7212 FEDINSTI LONDON SW1

BS/DK

14th June 1978.

Mrs. J. Lewis, 42 Charnwood Drive, Thurnby, Leicester LE7 9PB.

Dear Mrs Lewis,

I have spoken to Mrs. Batty Shaw, the Chairman of the National Federation of Women's Institutes regarding your visit to Ontario in August. She would like to send the following greeting to members in Canada.

"I send sincere greetings and best wishes to all members of the WIs of Ontario from the National Federation of Women's Institutes of England, Wales, Jersey, Guernsey and the Isle of Man. Our very special and close link with you makes us look forward to continuing to work closely with you through the family of the Associated Country Women of the World. We wish you all every happiness, success and prosperity in the future and appreciate the friendship and understanding that has grown over the years."

Patricia Batty Shaw Chairman.

I do hope you have a successful visit and that you are able to meet many members with common interests while you are there.

Yours sincerely,

Barbara Saunders Administrative Assistant

Senboura Sounders

to the General Secretary